
High School Board Report March 21, 2022

1. Our Spanish students have completed their PBL where they researched, planned and
implemented a Mexican fiesta. This took place in the Cafeteria on April 14th for all of the
Middle and High School students to see.

2. Mrs. Schmitt’s Baking and Food Production students are starting their PBL project.
Students will start an entrepreneurship business of selling pizzas and take-n-bake.  This
will be up and running by the end of the month.

3. Our music and drama departments hosted a Variety Show on April 7th.  It was great to
see so many great acts and a fun night for students and parents.

4. We are in the process of finishing our ISASP testing.  We have the majority of our
students completed.  Hopefully by this board meeting we will have everyone complete.

5. Conditions For Learning Surveys have been sent to the students, parents, and staff. Our
target goal for students is 90% and we should be at that mark before the end of the month.
This data is used in our state report card and will be used by staff to set goals for the next
school year.



6. All spring sports are now having events.  Any night, you can find some event happening
here at the school!  Our students are busy with all of the opportunities they have to be
involved.

7. Thanks to the FFA Alumni group for helping to coordinate the removal of our high tunnel
that was damaged.  Our new one will be here shortly and we are hopeful the construction
will go well and it can be operational soon.

8. We had the Parade of Bands on March 28th!  It was a great night to see all of our kids
perform.  We even had a guest composer and conductor from Oelwein conduct the
combined band piece.

9. Students and staff are working hard at getting ready for Prom.  We will have the Grand
March in the MS gym on April 30th from 7-8.  Tickets will be sold at the door with Prom
beginning at 8:30.  After Prom will be hosted again by National Honor Society Parents at
the conclusion of Prom.

10. State FFA convention was this past week in Ames.  The students really enjoyed the
opportunity!


